THE INDONESIAN NAVY,
HYDRO-OCEANOGRAPHIC CENTER
Pantai Kuta Street V/1 Jakarta 14430
Telp. (+6221) 64714809 Fax (+6221) 64714819
E-Mail : infohid@pushidrosal.id

Reference: B/ 29 /11/2022 Jakarta,2¢ March 2022
Dear IRCC-14 Face to Face Participants,

Please accept our warm greetings from Pushidrosal.
]

Regarding the commemoration of World Hydrographic Day 2022, Pushidrosal is inviting you
to attend our International Hybrid Seminar with the theme of 2022 WHD “Hydrography -
contributing to the United Nations Ocean Decade” which will be held Thursday, June gth
2022 on 09.00LT to 15.00LT at the Anvaya Beach Resort, Denpasar, Bali. The Seminar will
be attended by several international and national speakers, Indonesian Ministry
representatives, marine scientists from Indonesian universities and other professional

figures. .

It is an honour for us if you that you would extend your stay and could attend the seminar.
We will inform further details on the seminar. If you have any enquires would please let us

informed at whd@pushidrosal.id.

Thank you very much, we genuinely appreciate your attention.

el ours,
Yy

&) xomanDa

il g

v
SO i ral Nurhidayat
Chief Hydrographer




